
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
 

       12 August 2021 
 

Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution 
No. (NTC) 100- 21, the Department is awarding the procurement for the services of a 
Highly Technical Consultant as a Resource Person for the conduct of the DFA-GAD 
Sex-and-Age Disaggregated Database and Gender Statistics project in the total amount of 
One Hundred Fifty Thousand Pesos (PhP 150,000.00) only, including taxes and other 
lawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract.   
 
                                                                        Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
                ERNESTO C. ABELLA 

     Undersecretary and  
                 Head of the Procuring Entity 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Marita C. Pimentel 
    Lot 32, Blk 1, Buliran Rd. UPEHCO Subd. 
         Brgy San Luis, Antipolo City, Rizal 
   
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


